
From: 4fjord4@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Anderson
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Citizen Comment
Date: Friday, January 26, 2024 5:25:45 PM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

When the Eklutna dam and hydro project was built we did not consider things like loss of salmon habitat.  Now is an
opportunity to rectify our past oversight.  The project should be reconfigured so that salmon have full access to the
full run of the Eklutna River as well as full access to the Eklutna Lake and its tributaries.  Some water could still be
used for hydroelectric power production and some could still be used for municipal water consumption, but the full
river and lake should be available for fish as well.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Richard Anderson
2321 Legacy Dr  Anchorage, AK 99516-2643
4fjord4@gmail.com
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